Memo on the Anonymity Maintenance.

The following measures are provided in order to ensure confidentiality of calls to the HOTLINE:

- 1. The reception of requests is performed by an independent operator from another region.
- 2. Access to all data in the incoming requests is strictly limited and the data is transmitted within a special secured information system.

Nevertheless, if you are afraid for your safety, we recommend that you do not disclose any information about yourself that can directly or indirectly establish your identity.

- Do not use your office, home or personal mobile phone to make calls to the HOTLINE
- Call only from sights where your conversation can not be heard by unauthorized persons

The safest option is to use e-mail (the address for sending to the HOTLINE is: tn@88001004112.ru). Register a mailbox on any of the public mail service systems (Mail, Google, Yandex, etc.). It is not necessary to specify your name, address and other contact details. Your mailbox and the message sent therefrom will be anonymous.

The Company shall not beer any responsibility for maintaining confidentiality if the person calling to the HOTLINE voluntarily (including negligence) discloses the fact of application to the HOTLINE to third parties.